
All about this bottle
This T. Edward exclusive has always brought 
quality, organic Cabernet Sauvignon from the 
Columbia Valley to our markets at an afford-
able price point, but beginning with the 2020 
vintage we have begun collaborating with the 
talented Riley Miller of Sonder and Daughters 
& Sons.
In addition to being WSDA-certifi ed organic, 
this wine is also delicious!  We eschew a ton 
of new oak, using mostly used French bar-
rique, and try to achieve a style true to the 
ripeness of quintessential Columbia Valley 
bottlings, without verging into the dessicat-
ed and dried fruit character (and over the 
top alcohol) that makes the competition less 
friendly with what’s on your dinner table.

Anahata
Cabernet Sauvignon
2020

A closer look...

Total Production: 568cs

Vineyard: Tagaris

Soil: silty loam

Age of Vines: 1983

Climate: The high dessert conditions of the 
Columbia Valley are tempered on the 
south facing slopes by the strong winds 
coming through the Columbia Gorge.

Farming Methods: Organically farmed since its 
inception.

Fermentation Methods: Spontaneous fermentation in open top 
fermenters, with pumpovers.

Winemaker: Riley Miller

Elevage: Finished in mostly used (80%) used 
French barrique for 10 months

Fining/Filtration: None

Residual Sugars: None

Acidity: 4.5g/L

SO2: 20g

Tech Specs

Type: Red Still Wine 

Ingredients: cabernet sauvignon

Region/Subregion: Columbia Valley, Yakima Valley

Organic? Yes

Vegan? Yes

Sustainable? Yes

ABV: 1320.00%


